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Heller Votes Against Senate Debt Plan  
(Washington, DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on his vote against allowing consideration of the Senate debt plan which ignores our country’s long-term budget problems. 

“It has been more than 800 days since the Senate has passed a budget, and even at this late hour, the Majority Party refuses to seriously address our nation’s debt problem.  The events over the past few weeks have shown that Washington is clearly broken. We have an opportunity to fundamentally change the way we do business, create an environment for economic growth, and prove to the American people that Washington can address our nation’s most pressing issues. 
“To move forward, a debt plan should provide greater savings, include fundamental tax reform, and create a path to a balanced budget. Unfortunately, this plan fails to make those long-term structural changes and place our nation on a fiscally sustainable path,” Senator Heller said. 

Senator Heller has voted for two different proposals that would raise the debt ceiling, cut spending and put our nation on a path to balancing our budget while protecting Social Security, Medicare, and veterans’ benefits. 
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